
 
 

Please Announce 
 

Attention all students who have a garage band or student run band of any musical style. 

This may be the opportunity you have been looking for to be discovered and launch your 

musical career. The Connecticut Association of Schools is sponsoring the ultimate 

statewide battle of the bands… BandJam 2013.  

 

Student Bands from around the state will compete in front of highly qualified judges on 

Friday, May 17 at Griswold High School to receive awards, gift certificates from Sam 

Ash Music Stores, and a gig on the main stage at the International Festival of Arts and 

Ideas in New Haven.  

 

The deadline for the submission of registration materials is Friday, May 10, 2013. 

Remember, the BandJam playoff is on Friday, May 17 at Griswold High School. All 

information and registration materials can be found at www.casciac.org under the 

“Student Activities” section or from a music teacher or administrator in your school. If 

you have questions you can contact Bandjam Festival Director, Ross Sward at: 

swardr@nfaschool.org or 860-687-2505 

 

Don’t hesitate! This could be your opportunity!! 
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